PPG 12/4/23
1- Retirement for Dr Prince discussed and shared with regret.
2- Dr S Lupini and Dr J Davenport have been recruited as salaried GPs and we look forward to them starting here at Hampton over the coming weeks.
3- HUB- The hub was discussed as it has a poor uptake from patients here at Hampton. It is open 6.30-8pm weekdays and 9-5pm on Saturdays. Booking is via reception at Hampton.
4- New PCN roles discussed.  We now have-Paramedic, Dietician, Physio, Pharmacist and Pharmacy technician working from Hampton for part of the week.
5- Sing- This has been really successful with around 30 people each week attending. We are currently undertaking a feedback exercise to support future planning and projects. 
6- Repeat prescribing- there are some issues with patients continuing to try and request repeat prescriptions over the phone. We no longer offer this apart from for housebound patients. This is for safety and access reasons. This does continue to be a problem across reception. We have developed a sheet for patients to fill in to request medication and this can be accessed via the website or via reception.
7- GetUbetter app- This has been developed to help patients with injuries or joint problems. It has gone live this week.  JN will trial this over the next week and report back her experiences.
8- The PPG wish to formally thank the surgery for the good access and support over the winter. This feedback will be passed to the team with our thanks. 
